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Dear Community Sponsors, 

 

Hello, we are asking our generous sponsors for monetary donations to support our PTSA Fundraising 

Drive. The Fundraising Drive helps fund our Holiday Care Package Program, Senior Scholarship 

Program, Student Wellness Programs, as well as teacher appreciation week. With funds raised last year, 

we were able to provide gift cards to local grocery stores to many of our El Diamante families just in 

time for the holidays. Of course, we would like to be able to do the same again this year. Our PTSA has 

distributed holiday care packages since 2004 to El Diamante families with limited resources. In addition, 

last year we were able to give $500 scholarships to seven deserving graduates in the class of 2020. 

 

With COVID-19 restrictions in place, our fundraising opportunities are very limited. These restrictions 

are also adding to the financial burden borne by some of our economically challenged families. We 

would like to bring some holiday joy to as many families as possible, and we are relying on generous 

donors like you who care about the students in our community. 

 

El Diamante High School PTSA relies completely on charitable donations to continue to provide 

programs such as scholarships and holiday gift cards. That is why we ask you to remember our El 

Diamante PTSA with a charitable gift in support of our school community. Any amount you can share 

will be greatly appreciated. We are a non-profit organization and your donation is tax-deductible. 

 

Donations can be made at: 

 

El Diamante High School Admin. Office 

Attn: PTSA – Donation 

5100 W. Whitendale 

Visalia, CA  93277 

 

Please make checks payable to EDHS PTSA by Nov. 30, 2020. 

 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and happy holidays! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

El Diamante PTSA 


